
 
     

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                     

                                                                            
                   
           

 

 
 
 

 
 
                  
 
 
 
  
      
 
 
        
       
 
 

Mundy Road Parents 

We want you to be a part of 
this Ultimate Experience! 

See you there! 

Photo credit to Mary Babcock 

  

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Festival and arts culture in Leigh Square, please see the link.    
Sheela Anand  PAC Historian 
http://www.portcoquitlam.ca/Dynamic/AssetFactory.aspx?did=12124 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Hi Parents.  
 Thank you for all your involvement in our school this past year.  
 I'd like to invite you to be involved in the PAC Executive (either again or for the first time) 
and below I've listed the Executive positions that are currently available for the 2012-2013 
school year.  
 If you have any questions about how to get involved, please don't hesitate to contact me 
at kathy@talontech.ca, or 604-931-6727. 
 

Our first meeting in September is Wednesday, Sept. 19th, 7:00, school library. 
Regards, 
Kathy Anderson, 
PAC Chair. 
  
Chair 
Secretary 
Member at Large 
Emergency Preparedness Coordinator 
Historian 
Parent Education Coordinator 
Volunteer Coordinator 
Safety Coordinator 
Social Coordinator 
School Planning Council 
  
For information on these positions, you can visit the school website at www.mundyroad.ca 
and go to Parents, then PAC, and check out our Constitution 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I'd like to thank all the volunteer parents for helping with hot lunch and 
concession on Sports Day.   
 
 

                      Mr. Stephen Yuen (Manager 7-Eleven )has donated complimentary coupons for sports day. 
                          Kudos to Mrs.Sandy Hein her All Out Support on distributing our newsletters this year! 
                                             

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
       

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

           Adorable Artwork of our Mundy Road Students 
                                    Parents Tea 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 


